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NEW OFFICIALS INSTRUCTIONS
All officials that want to work in the Heart of America Region must be a registered member for the current season before they will be assigned to work. 
If this is your first time using Webpoint, you will need to go to the New Member link, https://webpoint.usavolleyball.org/wp/memberships/join.wp?mbr_ChapterID=25962 
Returning members will use this link,  https://webpoint.usavolleyball.org/wp15/IntraLock/Login.wp 
Register for the new season in Webpoint after Sept 1st but before Nov 1st. Each official must be a full adult member and complete and pass a background screen. The background screen must be done every 2 consecutive seasons through the USAV approved vendor SSCI. No other background screen or fingerprint card can be substituted. The background screen is done during the registration process in Webpoint. During the registration process make sure to indicate that you are interested officiating junior tournaments. The background screen and membership are paid for at the same time. To access Webpoint, click on the appropriate link above.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Take the SafeSport training. This training is free and must be refreshed every year that the background screen is due. To take the training go to www.SafeSport.org. You will need your USAV ID # to link the certification to Webpoint and make sure you indicate you are with volleyball. Please print off the certificate of completion as proof in the event the certification does not link. All officials and any adult associated with a junior club is required to take the training. 
Complete the New Referee online training curriculum on the USA Volleyball Academy. Register for the training in Webpoint - click on Region Clinics on the left side menu in Webpoint. You must be a CURRENT member of the HOA Region to take these courses for free. Once registered click on the USA Volleyball Academy link in Webpoint to take the training. 
To get a start on your training you can register and complete HA18_151_00 HA 2017-18 JR Players 15&Over Officiating Clinic.  By completing this course, you will know what information is given to the Jr Players that will be helping officiate your matches. 
All officials must have an account in ArbiterPay.com to receive payment for working and in ArbiterSports.com to list availability, check for assignments and accept assignments. All assigning is done through ArbiterSports.com and all payroll is paid to ArbiterPay.com. Once you have been accepted in to the HOA Region as an official, you will receive an invitation from Dense Jett to join ArbiterSports.com with a new account. Please contact Denise Jett via email at ha.officials.coord@hoavb.org if you still need your Arbiter registration invitation.
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